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On 27 January 2020, PAGASA Pres. Steven T. CuaA was invited as a Speaker at the Midas Hotel & Casino by the
National Academy on Science & Technology (NAST) for a forum on Single-Use Plastic Bags.A He discussed the pros and
cons of using these at supermarkets; that together with other stakeholders, we may come up with a win-win situation.A
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